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The attached draft makes the following changes to LRB–1943/1:

1.  Defined terms for crew members have been deleted from s. 192.25 (2).  Since sub.
(1) contains the corresponding definitions for the deleted terms, s. 192.25 (1) has also
been repealed.

2.  Language has been added to proposed s. 192.25 (3) (am) providing that the
exceptions to the two–person crew requirement do not apply to a railroad train or
locomotive carrying freight only, even if the railroad train or locomotive is part of an
otherwise qualifying system.

These changes will affect some but not all of the items discussed in the drafter’s note
to LRB–1943/1.
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